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July 21, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Partnership Agreement 
  St. Petersburg College (SPC) College of Education 
   
 
The attached agreement is between the District School Board of Pasco County and St. Petersburg College: 
College of Education to work collaboratively to establish and support a collaborative working 
professional development school partnership between Gulfside Elementary, Mittye P. Locke Elementary, 
Calusa Elementary, and Paul R. Smith Middle School during the 2009-2010 school year. 
 
The goals of the partnership are outlined in the agreement and are attached for your perusal.  At this time, 
we respectfully request your approval to enter into the attached agreement.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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